

TOWN OF WATERBORO PLANNING BOARD

WATERBORO, MAINE

Nov. 12, 1975

To Those Concerned

The Waterboro Planning Board, due to unusual turnover in membership, found it necessary at its regular meeting on Nov. 12, 1975, to elect a Chairman and Vice Chairman. It also elected an Assistant Secretary. The Officers and members as of this date are:

Douglas Foglio,
Ronald Dyer,
Frank Goodwin,
Sheryl Smith,
Raymond Kellett,
Stephen Kasprzak,
Philip Gardner,

Chairman
Vice Chairman
Secretary/Treasurer
Assistant Secretary
Member
Assoc. Member
Assoc. Member